
Chisholm Update - Term 2 Week 4
Keep Safe - Stay Healthy

Friday 20 May 2022
Dear Parents and Carers

I hope you are all keeping safe and well. Thank you for your support in transitioning to a
change in time for afternoon dismissal. Your support is very much appreciated.

Enrolments Open for 2023
If you, a family member or a friend are interested in enrolling at Chisholm for 2022 or 2023, we
are currently accepting enrolments for all grades. Please contact the school office for further
details.

School Photos
School Photo Day will be held on Wednesday 1 June 2022. All students are asked to wear
their full winter uniform on the day. Photo order forms have been sent home with your child.
Once you receive your photo order form, go to www.msp.com.au, enter your unique shootkey
and follow the prompts to order photos.

Chisholm Family Fun Night / Disco Friday 3 June
The CCG will be hosting our Chisholm Family Fun Night / Disco on Friday 3 June.  The cost is $5
per child which is to be paid via the QKR app (no cash will be accepted at the school).  Please
RSVP by Wednesday 1 June by clicking on the following link Chisholm School Disco.  Infants
session to be held from 5pm - 6.15pm and Primary session 6.30pm - 7.45pm.

Change of Date - School Mascot Ignite Day Monday 30 May
On Monday 30 May (Week 6) we will be celebrating a Positive Behaviour Support for
Learning (PBS4L) School Mascot Ignite Day. Students are invited to use their creativity to
dress up as their favourite PBS4L Chisholm mascot option which has been narrowed down
to one of the following three animals - a Kangaroo, Caterpillar or a Shark. Students will take
part in a variety of activities across the Key Learning Areas throughout the day. Parents and
Carers are welcome to attend the mascot parade on the Undercover Court. Parents and Carers
may enter the school grounds from 8:45am and wait on the undercover court and depart at
9.30am.

Chisholm Day - Friday 3 June
On Friday 3 June (Week 6) we will be celebrating Chisholm Day. Parents & Carers are invited
to attend the Mass and Awards ceremony from 11.30am.   Further information to follow.

http://www.msp.com.au
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/13rmwYavR12KAhkzOwNFJDwVvgzNDmzUFV3gstik3Idw/edit


Reminder - Parent/Carer Learning Space Helper Workshops
Parents and Carers who wish to support the learning of the children at Chisholm are invited to
complete the expression of interest form by clicking on the following link Expression of Interest.
As a volunteer you will need to undergo training and to also complete the Volunteer and
Contractor Training. Please register your interest by Tuesday, 24 May.

CCG Meeting
Our next CCG meeting will be held in the staffroom next Tuesday evening at 6.30pm.  All
welcome.

Marriage News
Congratulations to Miss Casey (Year 4 Teacher) who was recently married. We wish Gabriel
and Brayden a lifetime of love, health and happiness. Miss Casey will now be known as Mrs
Grundy.

Stay Safe & Take Care

Michael

Michael Mifsud
Principal
mmifsud@parra.catholic.edu.au
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